Mr. Daniel P. Meyer, Esq.

Tully Rinckey PLLC

815 Connecticut Ave., NW
Suite 720

Washington, DC 20006

re: () D D

Dear Mr. Meyer:

12 Maxrch 2020

Knowles & Hoffman
PO Box 1230
Great Falls, VA 22066

This letter is in response to your 04 January 2016 request for a
review of the denial of your client’s requested access to
classified information. A senior security official has reviewed
your client’s case and overturned the original security
determination. Please note that this overturn does not
constitute a security clearance approval. If your client is
resubmitted for a position with this organization requiring
access to classified information, further processing would be

required.

Sincerely,

Conorn . Zrorlis,

Connor S. Knowles
Senior Appeals Officer





